
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  
 
I am requesting funding for Bowie Cast Iron Pipe Lining Replacement in Fiscal Year 2026. The 
entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Bowie, located at 15901 Fred Robinson 
Wy, Bowie, MD 20716. The funding would be used for the city to line approximately two miles 
of original unlined cast iron lines drinking water pipes. The project is an appropriate use of 
taxpayer funds because the relined pipes will be less susceptible to water main breaks and 
improve the reliability of the drinking water system..  
 
The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 
Section 1452 of the Safe Drinking Water Act and the list of project options is found within 40 
CFR 35.3520(b)(2)(i-vi).  
 
I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 
family.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

STENY H. HOYER 
 
 


